
Thursday 3rd October, 2024

RE: Social Signature Class Projects

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Please see your child’s class project to show how St Monica’s children can

“Give a Helping Hand”. We could not be happier with the range and quality of

projects, and we cannot wait to celebrate in a Social Signature assembly led by

our school councillors.

Class Social Signature Project

Nursery We are going to tidy up our toys at home to help our families during tidy up time. Please
share photographs via your child’s Seesaw account, week beginning Monday 7th Oct.

RA We are going to show acts of kindness at home. This could be helping to walk the dog,
tidying our bedrooms, giving a family member a cuddle or even helping to wash the
dishes. Please share a photo of this via your child’s Seesaw account, week beginning
Monday 7th Oct.

RH We are going to show acts of kindness at home. This could be helping to walk the dog,
tidying our bedrooms, giving a family member a cuddle or even helping to wash the
dishes. Please share a photo of this via your child’s Seesaw account, week beginning
Monday 7th Oct.

1S Children will be helping their families at home. This might include tidying their
bedrooms, helping with the dishes or playing nicely with their little brothers or sisters.
Children will be asked to bring a note from home to show how helpful they have been.
They will share these acts of kindness with us next week, Monday 7th - Friday 11th Oct.

1H Children in 1H will be helping people by picking litter around our local environment. We
will also plant some flowers to improve the look of our local environment and make
people in our school smile. We will complete this next week in school.



2M Class 2M will be making Harvest Hampers to be distributed to the local pensioners.
Children will be asked to bring an item of food to add to our hampers the week
beginning 07/10/24. We hope our harvest hampers bring joy and comfort to our local
pensioners during the cold autumn evenings.

2C Class 2C will be having a pet food donation drive. We will accept all types of pet food,
which we will donate to a local animal shelter. Other items could include: pet toys or
treats. Please send in donations from Monday 7th October.

3Q Our class will be running a food bank collection for a local food bank. This will help to
give to those not as fortunate in our local community.
We ask that donations are brought into school by Monday 14th October. Please follow
the link for suggested donations:
https://www.goodto.com/food/food-bank-find-donate-537873

3R 3R will be having a fundraiser for the NSPCC, with £1 donations on 15th October. We will
all complete an act of kindness to support their Kindness Challenge appeal.

4T 4T will take part in a fundraising fun run in school on Friday 11th October, with £1
donations gratefully received to give a helping hand to CAFOD.

4W 4W have proposed a ‘Help the Teacher Day’. This would include: checking the classroom
is tidy at the end of the day; to read with other children; gluing things into work books;
helping to tidy the hall up after lunch. Be all round helpful superstars!

5M Our class will be helping out at home. Our aim is to do something for others such as
doing the washing up, hoovering or tidying our rooms. Children are to bring in a photo
or a note from home to share what they have done. Please send in from October 7th to
October 11th. Please send evidence to finance.stmonicas@schools.sefton.gov.uk

5GB Our class will be helping out at home. Our aim is to do something for others such as
doing the washing up, hoovering or tidying our rooms. Children are to bring in a photo
or a note from home to share what they have done. Please send in from October 7th to
October 11th. Please send evidence to finance.stmonicas@schools.sefton.gov.uk

6L Our class will be having a Food bank collection for our Church food bank - helping the
local community. Items to be brought in by 11th October 2024: ideas can be found here:
https://www.goodto.com/food/food-bank-find-donate-537873

6M Our class will be ‘giving a helping hand’ by litter picking around our school to make sure
that our environment is tidy and clean and able to be enjoyed by us all.

What a superb range of projects - all proving our children can make a real

difference by helping at home, in school and in our community.

Yours Sincerely, Mr Gouldbourne
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